
This email is objecting to the senior development wishing to encroach on Manly Dam. The Manly Dam 
is becoming busier and busier with walkers and outside pressures and this is is valuable. Please do not 
take any more bush land away inch by inch. The bush is essential for the local habitat and local 
wellbeing. Council is always trying to take little slivers of Manly Dam for what seems important societal 
usage. In the last 5 years, I have written three times for a variety of requests. Manly Dam should be 
protected for the future of said seniors ancestors. 
Regards Jocelyn Christensen

Jocelyn Christensen
Teacher Librarian
Stella Maris College
Ph: 9976 1840
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WARNING: The information contained in this e-mail (including attachments) is intended for the addressee named above. It may be confidential, 
privileged and/or subject to copyright. If you are not the intended recipient, any use or copying of any part of this information is unauthorised. If 
you have received this e-mail in error, we apologise for any inconvenience and request that you notify the sender immediately and delete all copies 
of this e-mail, together with any attachments, without copying or disclosure. The permission of the sender must be sought prior to this email being 
forwarded to any third party. It is the recipient's responsibility to scan for viruses or to detect any defect in this email. Unless explicitly attributed, 
the opinions expressed in this email do not necessarily represent the official position or opinions of Stella Maris College.


